
                              SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER May 5, 2024                                                         
       

 
SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: Dear Parents, as part of 
their catechism preparation children who will be receiving the 
Sacrament of Confirmation are required to attend mass. 
Sacrament of Confirmation will be celebrated on May 18, 
2024 @ 11:00am. 

 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
All children between 3 and 8 years old and their families are invited 
to St. Ambrose Children’s Liturgy Year-End Book Exchange and Ice 
Cream Party on Sunday, June 9 after the 11 am mass at the 

Parish Hall. Kindly RSVP with # of children and adults’ attendees 
to st.ambrosechildrenliturgy@gmail.com by May 31. 
 
We'll be collecting gently used books for children age 3 to 8 years old 
on the following Sundays - Apr 21, May 5, 19 and Jun 2. Please drop 
them off in the blue bin by the main church entrance before 11 am 
Mass.  
 

 
Mon May 6 Sat May 11 
 8:00 am   Linda Linsao – Living Intention                                              4:30 pm   +Eleonora De Luca (Maria Diserio)         
                                    (Betty DeBlois & Family)         

                                                       
                                                        
Wed May 8    Sun May 12        
8:00 am       +Emilio Alcaraz (Family)                     9:00 am +Palmerino DeLuca (Domenica DeLuca)  

                                      +Margherita Attanasio (Family) 
             +Verna Belanger (Rosemary Iamundo) 
Thurs May 9       +Gina Iamundo (Rosemary Iamundo)                
8:00 am   Pro Populo                   +Antonio & +Rosamaria Cirelli 
                                           (Emma Cirelli & Family)       

       Luz & Charles DeBlois     
Fri May 10                          Living Intention (Betty DeBlois & Family) 

8:00 am   +Catalina & +Bienvenido DeBlois                                  
                                    (Betty DeBlois & Family)  11:00 am   +Lurdes Costa (Manuel & Maria Costa) 
                                                      +Maria Viveiros     (   “      “    “)                                           
   +Estrellita Naval Papag  
   +Adoracion Escueta Naval 
                                  (Marielle Papag) 
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SAVE THE DATE: TOTUS TUUS IS COMING BACK! The 
children and youth of the parish are invited to join us for Totus Tuus 
(Latin for Totally Yours) this summer from Sun Aug 11 - Fri Aug 
16, 2024. Totus Tuus is an Archdiocesan program whereby 
seminarians and young adults travel to different parishes, 

spreading the Good News of our Lord through catechesis, Mass, confession, songs and 
games! The grade school program, for children entering grades 1-6, runs Monday-Friday 
from 9am - 2:30pm. The Intermediate/High School program for Grades 7-12 runs Sunday-
Thursday from 7 - 9pm. The cost is only $100 per person for the day program and $50 
per person for the evening program for the entire week! More information about the 
program is also available at www.totustuustoronto.ca. To register, please 
email stambrosetotustuus@gmail.com 
 
 

Ryan Nigli's Priestly Ordination - May 11, 2024 
10:00 AM - Ordination Mass 
St. Michael's Cathedral Basilica, Toronto 
                  4:30 PM - First Mass 

                 St. Ambrose Church, Both Masses will be live       
 
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
Congratulations to all the children who received their Sacrament 
of 1st Holy Communion on Saturday, April 27, 2024. May God 
bless you! Fr. Donatello Iocco 
 
ALTAR SERVERS 
If your child/children are interested in becoming an Altar Server 
please call the office at 416-251-8282 or go on the website at 
www.stambroseparish.com click on Ministries, fill out the Altar 
Server information form and email the office at 
stambroseet@archtoronto.org  
 

 
Sixth Sunday of Easter - May 5, 2024 
The greatest love story that ever happened: God’s continuing love for 
His people. All God asks is “Love one another as I have loved you”. The 
world really needs to see people who are trying to love others with all 
their hearts. Priests, religious and deacons can be excellent examples 
of this love. If you are willing to answer God’s call, call Fr. Matt 
McCarthy, Director of Vocations, Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-
0997. Email vocations@archtoronto.org www.vocationstoronto.ca 
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